THE STARPHOENIX, SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2018
THE STARPHOENIX, MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2018

PUBLIC NOTICE
THE PROCEDURES AND COMMITTEES BYLAW, 2014

City Council will consider a report from the City Solicitor at the City Council meeting Monday,
September 24, 2018 at 1:00 p.m., Council Chambers, City Hall, recommending:

1. That an amendment be made to The Procedures and Committees Bylaw, 2014 to:
(a) amend Part V to reflect a new Advisory Committee structure; and
(b) add a provision to permit Council Committees the ability to appoint ad hoc committees.

The Cities Act, Subsection 55.1(4), requires that City Council give Public Notice before amending
its Procedures and Committees Bylaw.
For more information, contact the City Clerk’s Office: 306-975-3240




